FILED 10/12/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 11118-2020

FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
% Maria Jose Moncada

Senior Attorney
FPL.

Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard

Juno Beach, FL. 33408-0420
(561) 304-5795

(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile)
Email: Maria.Moncada@fpl.com

October 9, 2020

Mr. Adam Teitzman
Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FI. 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 202000001-EI

FPL’s Request for Confidential Classification (Audit No. 17-023-4-1)
Dear Mr. Teitzman:

Pursuant to a request from Commission Staff, FPL encloses for filing a replacement
Exhibit A to it First Request for Extension of Confidential Classification for Audit No. 17-023-4-
1 [03412-2020], which is intended to replace the Exhibit A filed on June 29, 2020 [03411-2020].

Please contact me if you or your Staff has any questions regarding this filing.

Sincerely,

s/ Maria Jose Moncada
Maria Jose Moncada

Enclosures
ce: parties of record w/out enclosures

P .
=
=N

3 B e

e Q

G - f'<ﬂ

o

22 3 7

e -0

- S

] oo T

= 2 &
& 3
<o O

Florida Power & Light Company

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408






